
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 28th March 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have had a busy week in school! 
On Monday, we  celebrated Holi and everyone 
some of us took part in the ‘Colour Run’ after 
school. On Wednesday, we enjoyed the annual 
Priory Easter Egg Hunt and on Thursday we 
watched  another amazing ‘Talent Show’ 

We also applied our knowledge of  Frida Kahlo 
to create a biography about her and continued 
to explore  the topic of shape in Maths. In RE, 
we discussed the importance of Easter as a 
Christian festival. 

After Easter, we will be working hard in English 
and Maths lessons to prepare for the Key Stage 
2 Maths tests that take place in May.  

Our topic work will be inspired by famous cities 
and we will begin by studying the history of 
London with a focus on some key events in-
cluding the Gunpowder Plot, Great Plague and 
Great Fire of 1666.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
02.04.24-12.04.24 Easter Holidays 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday 

08.05.24 Lion King Trip 

w/c 13.05.24 KS2 SATS Week 

 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children should select and complete one 
option from their homework menu each 
week. The work will be shared in as class homework 
gallery at the end of term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

 

Word of the Week: pronunciation  

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

We have been creating self portraits in art. 


